
A Note From Public 
Health 

Proof of immunizations 
including the Preschool 
booster due at 4 years of 
age is required for 
children entering school in 
New Brunswick. If you 
have received a letter 
notifying you that your 
child's record was not up 
to date, please submit an 
updated copy of the record 
as soon as possible. Public 

stmartins.nbed.nb.ca 

April 

69 Main Street 
St. Martins NB 

E5R 1B4 

We’re Looking to Buy a New Stage 

Health nurses will be 
checking records in the 
next few weeks. If you 
have any questions, please 
call your local public 

health office. 

Dates to Remember 

Teacher PD—No 
School 

Apr. 
20 

Gr. 7 Girls 3rd HPV 
Vaccination 

Apr. 
24 

Grade 3 Entry 
forms due. 

Apr. 
25 

Yard Sale—donate 
your items to us 

Apr. 
28 

NBTA Meetings—
No School  

May 3 

Council Day—No 
School 

May 
4 

Current K stu-
dents no school. 

May 
9 

Regional Herit-

age Fair 

May 

10 

Victoria Day—No 

School 

May 

21 

  

  

St. Martins SchoolSt. Martins School  

   Our current stage has 
provided many years of 
valuable service to the 
school. However, with age 
comes the need to replace 
these types of items and we 
are currently in partnership 
with the Home & School 
Association to raise funds to 
purchase a new stage in the 
future.  Recently, the St. 
Martins Chamber of 
Commerce made a generous 
donation to the Home & 
School Association and we 
want to thank them and 
their business members for 
that.  

   As a school we are 
planning a yard sale for 
Saturday, April 28 from 
9:00—12:30, here in the 
gym.  Do you have any 
items you wish to donate to 
the school and we, in turn, 
will sell at the yardsale.  You 
can drop your items 
anytime up to Friday, April 
27. We will then price the 
items and get them ready 
for the next day.  Our 
combined goal is to raise 
$7000.00 for the purchase 
of a new, lighter, more 

portable stage for the school 
and we would appreciate 
your support. 

Mrs. Duplisea’s Class 
gets their own books 

Volunteers from the Bell 
Aliant Pioneers program 
recently made a trip to Mrs. 
Duplisea’s grade one class 
to deliver each book that 
was all about them. The 
book called I Like Me 
included the student’s name 
and the names of two of 
their  friends. The hard 
covered book will be 
treasured for along time to 
come.   

District 8 Science Fair 

Congratulations goes out to 
Makayla Hunter for her 
second place finish at the 
District 8 Science Fair. Her 
project entitled Struck By 
Lightening placed second in 
the Earth & Environmental 
Sciences Division, Junior 
Category.   Well done, 
Makayla! 

Help Keep an Eye on the 
School 

This year our school has seen 
increase in the amount of 
vandalism over previous years. 
In particular, areas behind the 
school have been damaged as 
well as equipment on the roof.  
The vandalism has occurred 
over the weekends and in some 
cases have resulted in 
hundreds of dollars of damage.   

If you see any suspicious 
activity occurring behind the 
school on the weekends please 
contact the RCMP and report 
it. This may include ATVs 
driving on school property or 
individuals behind the building 
or on the roof. 

We’ll Take the Labels 

We are still collecting 
Campbell’s Soup labels as well 
as V-8 beverage labels and 
GoldFish labels too. Over the 
course of a year they all add up 
to exchange for classrooms 
resources. 

Lockers in the Middle 
School 

Over the March Break, the 
middle school received “new to 
us” lockers. The students  are 
getting used to the new lockers 
and enjoy having their own 
space. 

One of the Bell Aliant Pioneer Volunteers reads from 

the I like Me book in Mrs. Duplisea’s Class. 

Josh & Parker 

dressed as 

twins 

 during the 

Winter Carni-

val. 


